
The Trinity Times 
 

March 27, 2017 
 
Dear Trinity Families, 
 
Spring is here! Thank you to everyone who has contributed to 
making this year and all of our programs and fundraisers a 
success. Our PTFA continues to find great ideas to support our 
students and our school programs. Recently the association 
purchased horseshoe shaped tables for each of our elementary 
classrooms to enhance small group instruction and 
collaborative learning. Each group has a valuable role in 
our students’ education. We truly appreciate all those who 
offer their time and energy in making Trinity a successful 
spiritual and educational institution. 
 
In His Service, 
 
Ms. Tammy Mazza 
 
Principal 
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• Booster Ads for the yearbook are due by March 31.  8th grade parents are encouraged to put in an ad for your graduating 
student.  One line booster ads are available as well.  If you have a business, please consider putting in a business 
advertisement.  All yearbook forms are on our website at trinityli.org. 

 

• Re-Registration –We are still waiting for re-registration forms to be submitted.  Please remember, 

this impacts transportation and textbook ordering.  If you have any questions, please contact Mr. 

Henle directly at ext. 203. 

 
• Transportation Forms - By now, your school district should have mailed home transportation forms for next year.  Please 

be mindful, the due date for transportation requests to your school district is April 1.  Schools, by law will not give 
transportation if the forms are not in by that date.  If you are new to transportation, please register with your school district in 
their administrative offices. ** Westbury school district parents, please note, Mrs. De Gennaro must sign your 

transportation forms for that school district.  All Westbury students must be re-registered for Mrs. De Gennaro to 

sign the form. 
 

• The PTFA needs volunteers for the following Pizza Fridays; 3/31, 4/7, 4/28, 5/12 and 5/10 from 

10:30am to 12:30 pm.  If you have two hours to spare, please consider coming in and helping 

with Pizza Friday.  Please email the PTFA at ptfapresident@trinityhicksville.org 

• Trinity Lutheran’s PTFA is pleased to provide a screening of the documentary “Screenagers” which develops an awareness 
of the importance of finding a healthy balance with screen time. The screening will be on March 28 at 7pm.  Permission 
slips were sent home last week and are due back on March 22.  If you have any questions, please contact Mrs. Sanders at 
ksanders@trinityli.org. 
 
PTFA WINGO – Join us on Friday, April 28 for an exciting evening of fun! Invite your family and friends to play bingo and 

try their luck on some great raffles. Individual tickets are $6 and include three Bingo game cards. Tables for eight people are 

available for $40 and include three Bingo cards per person. Additional information will be going home soon. 

Recycled Sculpture Art Contest 

 
If you are a PreK – Grade Six student and enjoy making things out of recycled materials, this contest is for you!  Please visit 
www.portledge.org/createsomethinggreat to find information and register for this optional art contest by April 15

th.  The theme for 
this year is “Musical Instruments.”  Good luck to all and remember the deadline to bring your sculptures to Portledge School is April 

20
th.  We have so many talented artists that I’m sure someone from our school will win one of the prizes!              ~ Mrs. Kerwin 

 

 

Activities this week, March 27, 2017 

 
Monday, March 27  

 
Tuesday, March 28 
3-5  Little Mermaid Rehearsal, Scenes 1, 2 & 3 
7-9  “Screenagers” Documentary   
 
Wednesday, March 29 

   
3-4   FAST Athletics 
 
Thursday, March 30 

   
3-4  Cherub Choir 
  NO  Sounds of Praise Choir 
3-4  Earth  Science Regents Prep 
3-5  Little Mermaid Rehearsal Scenes 4,5 & 6 
 
Friday,  March 31 
 
3-4  Critter Club 


